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Response to TfL consultation: Lee High Road bus priority proposals

Future Transport London campaigns in favour of sustainable travel, including active travel and public transport use. We campaign against the unnecessary use of private motorised road vehicles. So,
We WELCOME the proposed extension of the bus lane for buses heading towards Burnt Ash Road
We WELCOME the proposed improvement of the cycle lane heading towards Lewisham Town Centre
We WELCOME this proposed widening of two pedestrian refuges in the middle of Lee High Road.  
We would point out that some of the text and labelling of the maps in the consultation material are wrong (or at least inconsistent): the proposed bus lane heading towards Burnt Ash Road is variously described as “eastbound” and “southbound”. The cycle lane between Brightfield Road and Lenham Road (not “Lenham Park”) heading towards Lewisham is described as “eastbound” in the text when it is predominantly westbound. 
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